
 

Our ref: MA1000021 

Contact officer: Tim Byrne  

Contact phone: 03 9658 6440 

 

12 December 2022 

 

TPG Telecom Limited       

Jodi Gray      

Partner, Corrs Chambers Westgarth    

 

By email:   

Dear Jodi 

Re: Telstra TPG merger authorisation application (MA1000021) – Late submission  

We refer to your email of 7 December 2022 attaching a submission from TPG. 

Submissions on this matter have closed. As the Applicant in this matter, TPG has had 

multiple opportunities to make its case, beginning with the Application. The ACCC reserves 

its position with respect to section 90(6A) of the Competition and Consumer Act 2010. 

We propose placing a copy of this correspondence on the public register.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this letter, please contact Tim Byrne on 03 9658 6440 

(tim.byrne@accc.gov.au), or Jaime Martin on 03 9290 1477 (jaime.martin@accc.gov.au). 

Yours sincerely  

 

Daniel McCracken-Hewson 

General Manager 

Merger Investigations 




